
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 8:29 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Please don't remove housing and community from your mandate 
 

From: Scott Keay  

Subject: Please don't remove housing and community from your mandate 
Date: March 3, 2021 at 9:45:44 PM PST 

To: sfast@islandstrust.bc.ca 

Reply-To:  

 

Sue Ellen Fast, 

As an affiliation with BC Housing through residential construction, I've had a well established 

career building homes I'll never afford to live in. Please help me, help us. 

I urge you to reject the Policy Statement proposal to remove housing and community from the 

Trust's priorities and mandate. Thank you. 

Scott Keay  
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